
21st of December 2020    

   

 

Reporting adjustment cycle 
 

Dear UN Global Compact  

 

2020 will be the first year for GreenMobility as a member of the UN Global Compact and our first time 

preparing a Communication on Progress, which we are truly excited about. 

However, to best utilize our resources to prepare the Communication on Progress and align synergies, 

it would be natural to align it with our Annual Report and our Sustainability Report, which we as a 

public listed company has planned to publicize end of March. 

Therefore, we kindly request to change our submission date from: 16th of January 2021 to 31st of 

March 2021. 

    

Kind regards  

Christine Lautrup Esmann 

 

Christine L. Esmann 

CSR Assistant 

+45 2042 6661 

Landgreven 3, DK-1301 CPH.C 

 

 
     

 

 

 

https://www.greenmobility.com/
https://www.facebook.com/GreenMobilityDenmark/
https://www.instagram.com/greenmobilitydk/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/green-mobility-a-s/
https://twitter.com/dinbybil
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_zq4GDvmaI2sbJuZfQdqFg/videos

